
 

 

 

Dear Sponsor: 

 

Teams from Neebing Minor Hockey Association are seeking team sponsorships for the 
upcoming season. Sponsorship amounts are determined by the sponsor & team. With your 
sponsorship, sponsor stickers and other advertisements with your business name will be 
displayed on each player on our team. A receipt for business purposes will be issued by the 
team.  

 

Your sponsorship monies will go directly to the purchase of additional ice time, tournament 
registration fees and travel costs. If you wish to provide your support, please make your cheque 
payable to “Neebing Minor Hockey”, please ensure the teams name is indicated on the cheque. 
Any questions regarding sponsorship can be directed to neebingminorhockey@gmail.com. 

 

Thank you for your generosity. Your support is greatly appreciated. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Per: NMHA Board of Directors 
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